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I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 3838, which seeks to 

establish the Home and Community-Based Services Workforce Standards Board. 

While I appreciate the intent to improve conditions for care workers, this bill creates 

significant unintended consequences that threaten the stability of Oregon’s home and 

community-based care system. I urge you to reject HB 3838 and instead pursue 

solutions developed collaboratively with all stakeholders.  

 

 

I oppose this bill. It will put an undue hardship on my small business and I believe will 

not benefit the hard working class and flexibility of AFCHs.  


